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TO:    News Editors 
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RE:    The Arc of Chemung Unveils New Handicapped Accessible Bocce Courts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
Elmira, NY – The Arc of Chemung is pleased to unveil their new handicapped accessible bocce 
courts, behind their main office. A ribbon cutting event will take place behind The Arc of Chemung, 
located at 711 Sullivan Street in Elmira, on Tuesday, June 21st at 2:00 p.m. Media partners and 
members of our community are invited to attend. 
 
Two 12’ x 60' concrete bocce ball courts, with wheelchair access, were constructed thanks to grant 
funds awarded from NYSARC Trust Services and the Community Foundation of Elmira-Corning and 
the Finger Lakes, Inc., both who provide ongoing support to The Arc of Chemung’s Recreation  
Program. 
 
The Arc of Chemung’s Recreation Program provides recreation, socialization and leisure  
opportunities for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities. People with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities living in the community are very often socially isolated and lack the social 
skills to pursue a life with meaningful relationships. 
 
The courts are open for use by members of our community. More information on their use can be 
obtained by contacting John Domanski, The Arc of Chemung’s Recreation Coordinator, at  
(607) 734-6151 ext. 221. 
 
ABOUT THE ARC OF CHEMUNG 
Founded in 1953, The Arc of Chemung is a person-centered, not for profit organization committed to meeting 
the needs of individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities and their families in the Chemung 
County area. The agency provides quality supports and opportunities for individual growth for every person 
supported by means of education, increased community acceptance and participation.  
 
The Arc of Chemung supports nearly 800 individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities and their 
families annually. Learn more at www.arcofchemung.org. The Arc of Chemung is a chapter of the state  
agency, NYSARC, Inc. and is nationally accredited by The Council on Quality and Leadership (CQL).  

Interview and Photo Opportunity for Media 
 
What:  Ribbon Cutting to Unveil New Bocce Courts 
When:  Tuesday, June 21, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. 
Where:  Behind The Arc of Chemung, 711 Sullivan Street, Elmira, NY 


